## Shobnall Primary School



Dear Parents,

As you are all aware, the school will be running a fantastic residential trip to France at the beginning of October 2017 and I have spoken to a number of you regarding this exciting opportunity for our children. I shared further details about the trip with parents at our Open Evening back in the Autumn term and I have spoken to a number of you who have obviously had many questions and queries about the trip.

However, I am now writing to you to gather further details and information regarding this trip. As a school, we acknowledge that as parents, you need to know the full details before committing fully to this trip. Therefore, both Mr. Yates and Mr. Gordon will be visiting the centre in Normandy during the weekend of 18<sup>th</sup> March to gather as much information, details and photographs as possible, about the Kingswood Centre, ready to present to you all during the evening of Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> March at 5.30pm.

This meeting will provide you all with an opportunity to ask as many questions as you like and to learn more about the trip itself. However, in order to ensure that both members of staff gather all relevant information which is pertinent to you all, I would like to invite you to write down any questions which you would like answering so that during the teacher visit to France and on the evening of the presentation on the 30<sup>th</sup> March, the staff can ensure that they fully research all the questions and queries that I am sure many of you may have.

Furthermore, for the purpose of finalising numbers and details, can I ask that you complete the attached form and state one of three possible answers. I would like to know if you definitely intend to send your child on the trip (I do know this from many of you as you have already begun to pay in instalments), whether you are provisionally saying that you are sending your child on the trip (but would like further information on the 30<sup>th</sup> March) or whether you are not intending to send you child on the trip (no reasons are required for this).

Please can I urge you to return the form found on the sheet attached to this letter to your class teacher as soon as possible so that we can begin to formulate plans and numbers for this wonderful trip to France.

As always, should you have any questions prior to March 30th then you are always welcome to speak to me about this at your convenience.

Yours sincerely

R. Cruise Headteacher













International School Award

## France Trip - October 9th - 13th 2017

| 1   | lame of child:   | Year Group:   |
|---|--|---|
|   | <ul> <li>☐ My child will be attending the trip</li> <li>☐ My child may be attending the tri</li> </ul> | to France.<br>p to France but I would like further details before |
|   | I commit.  |   |
|   | ☐ My child will <u>not be</u> attending the  | trip to France.   |
|   |  |   |
| Please can Mr. Yates and Mr. Gordon consider the following questions to ensure that I am fully informed and aware during the evening of Thursday March 30 <sup>th</sup> 2017. |  |   |
| 1.  |  |   |
| 2.  |  |   |
| 3.  |  |   |
| 4.  |  |   |
| 5.  |  |   |
| 6.  |  |   |
|   |  |   |
|   | Signed:  | Date:   |



